Please accept bulk funding as this amount of $ to be paid for an APC is placing financial anxiety and stress on our profession at a time where there is already enough stress
in our industry due to Covid 19. We need this to be paid directly by our DHB not individually.
Kind regards

Susan Rapley | Registered Dental Therapist



